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Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 3:18 PM
To: 'jjkllfl@aol.com'
Cc: aaron.watkins@dep.state.fl.us; carolee.mcreynolds@gmail.com; Records Clerk; 

cmihoff@aol.com; jb524@live.com; manuel.cardona@dep.state.fl.us; 
merchant.tricia@leg.state.fl.us; mikemanninglmt@aol.com; momluty@embarqmail.com; 
norconcolburn@aol.com; woods.monica@leg.state.fl.us

Subject: RE: Oakland Hills Water Progress Report

Good afternoon,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in parties’ correspondence in Docket No. 140217-WU and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Have a good day, 
 
Angela Charles 
 
From: jjkllfl@aol.com [mailto:jjkllfl@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2016 6:19 PM 
To: Tripp Coston; Leslie Ames 
Cc: aaron.watkins@dep.state.fl.us; carolee.mcreynolds@gmail.com; Records Clerk; cmihoff@aol.com; jb524@live.com; 
manuel.cardona@dep.state.fl.us; merchant.tricia@leg.state.fl.us; mikemanninglmt@aol.com; momluty@embarqmail.com; 
norconcolburn@aol.com; woods.monica@leg.state.fl.us 
Subject: Oakland Hills Water Progress Report 
 
Could you please provide an update regarding the Cedar Acres progress report you are conducting ? We are having a 
community meeting and wish to inform residents as to the current status. Thanks...John Kroll No PSC resolutions to my 
filed complaints have been accomplished....I think I filed in October 2015. 
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